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Earthquake In Bolder Colorado
On behalf of Anaiah Reeves, our hearts go out to the families and citizens who were affected by this awful disaster. In regards to the issue with preparedness, it’s evident that no one could have been completely prepared for this incident. With that in mind, we’ve pushed to a create new and updated safety precautions to ensure that in the event that something like this happens again, Colorado’s people will be prepared. We will also be sending out search parties on behalf of the missing person’s unaccounted for in this disaster. 
With all the destruction, we’d like to extend help in the form of covering the cost of any reconstruction and within these new buildings being built, we will ensure they are built to withstand any future earthquakes. We encourage the public to continue helping these student’s in this time of crisis and offer them support in any way you’re able. There will be GoFundMe pages created with the intent to support any families who may have lost someone due to this sudden disaster. With each of these charities, a small amount will be given in order to support these grieving families and support them in this time of need.




